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**Updated with dates** 

  

Dear Blessed Families of Heavenly North America, 

 

Warm greetings to each and every one of you. 

 

We wish to provide updates regarding two significant events in our community: 

 

- The "2023 October HJ CheonBo Event" has been rescheduled to October 14th. 

 

- The "8th CSW 7-Day Workshop" has also seen a change in dates and will now 

take place from October 15th to October 21st. 

 

Recognizing the profound significance these events hold for our community, we 

understand and value the anticipation and preparations you've undertaken. We 



 

 

sincerely apologize for any adjustments these changes may create. 

 

Any event fees, workshop fees, and checks sent to us will be transferred to the 

rescheduled event. 

 

Your understanding, flexibility, and unwavering commitment to our shared mission 

are deeply appreciated. We are diligently working to ensure that both events 

remain spiritually enriching experiences for all. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, our office remains open and 

receptive to your feedback. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, patience, and dedication. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cheonshim Won Heavenly USA 

  

 

 
 


